
V​i​r​t​u​a​l​ ​F​i​e​l​d​ ​D​a​y​! 
New Boston Central School  

Wednesday June 10th, 2020 
 

#NBCSFieldDay #NBCStogether 
 
Dear Families,  

We are excited to announce that our school will be participating in the first ever online 
field day! Field Day is an important tradition at our school. It is a significant day for our students 
and our staff.  We feel that in these challenging times this event is a unique way that we can 
stay connected as a community and support one another in a fun and meaningful way. The 
activities have been designed to be done indoors or outdoors using household items.  
 
Here’s how it works: 

● On Monday June 8th, the list of materials will be sent out to all families. If you wish to 
participate, have your student(s) gather all materials needed. 

● On Wednesday morning, every teacher will have a link posted on their website that will 
direct you to Mrs. Winchell’s Field Day page.  

● There will be several videos posted from Mrs. Winchell with challenges and activities for 
students to try.  

● If you want to share your Field Day fun, please do using our hashtags above! 
 

We appreciate your cooperation and are hopeful that your entire family will use this day as a fun 
and meaningful way to be physically active together and with our entire school community. 

 

Any questions can be sent directly to Mrs. Winchell at ​morgan.winchell@sau19.org 

 

Stay Healthy,  

~ Mrs. Winchell 
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